
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 4/09/2024 6:35:20 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

04/09/2024

MS Flavia Morello
- 62 Grandview DR
Newport NSW 2106

RE: DA2021/2173 - 394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I think that the original SLSC building needs to be preserved. These plans support that
objective, so I support this submission.




